[image: image1.png]Mother Jones




10 January 2008

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of the Foundation for National Progress, I am writing to confirm that the The Media Consortium is a project of the Foundation for National Progress. The FNP assumes full fiscal, legal and programmatic responsibility for the activities of The Media Consortium.  

Sincerely,
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Madeleine Buckingham

Chief Financial Officer







